
 

TO ALL ENGLISH MAJORS APPLYING TO 
GRADUATE OR PROFESSIONAL SCHOOLS 

   
The Ruth Limmer Bequest, a scholarship of up to 
$15,000, is available for undergraduate English majors 
and recent graduates planning to undertake graduate 
or professional studies in the fall of 2010, regardless of 
the degree (Master's, MFA, PhD, Law, Business, etc.) or 
discipline you are pursuing. The stipulation is that you 
must attend a school west of the Mississippi River, in a 
state in which you have never resided. The deadline for 
applications is April 6, 2010. The awards(s) will be 
announced in the spring, and will be disbursed upon 
proof of enrollment in a qualifying graduate or 
professional program.  
 
To apply, send 2 hard copies of the following to 
Professor Bobrow (1249 West): 
1. Your current transcript (an e-sims copy is fine) 
2. Your statement of purpose from your graduate 
school application 
3. A writing sample of no more than 10 pages, 
preferably from one of your advanced English courses 
4. Your resume/cv, with both phone and e-mail contact 
information 
5. A list of the qualifying schools to which you are 
applying 
 
Please contact Professor Bobrow (undergraduate 
advisor for graduate school applications) if you have 
any questions: mbobrow@hunter.cuny.edu    
   

 


